From: PEDERSEN Dick

To: ROOT Jenny; CARLOUGH Les

Cc: EELDON Leah; HAMMOND Joni

Subject: FW: DEQ division 12 advisory committee
Date: Friday, May 10, 2013 3:23:47 PM
Attachments: DEOQ - division 12 advisory committee.pdf

Your good work gets noticed. Thank you very much!
Have a great weekend.
Dick

From: ACWA [mailto:gillaspie@oracwa.org]
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2013 3:13 PM

To: Dick Pedersen

Cc: LINDER Gerald

Subject: DEQ division 12 advisory committee

Dick: Jerry Linder with Clean Water Services served on the DEQ’s Enforcement Rules (Division 12)
review advisory committee process and was impressed. Les and Jenny did a great job in designing
and implementing an inclusive and efficient process.

Janet Gillaspie, Executive Director

Oregon Association of Clean Water Agencies (ACWA)
107 SE Washington Suite 242

Portland, OR 97214

Phone: (503) 236-6722

Fax: (503) 236-6719

E-mail: gillaspie@oracwa.org
WWW.0racwa.org
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Division 12 Advisory Committee Process

Dear Mr. Carlough and Ms. Root:
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cc: Dick Pedersen, Oregon DEQ Director

Stephanie Eisner, Vice Chair Ron Bittler, Secretary/Treasurer
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